
Inskip Parents – 2018-19 Get Involved!  
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
Studies show that parental involvement in a child's education is one of the most important factors in raising student self-
esteem and academic achievement. Moreover, most experts agree that parental involvement should go beyond 
attendance at teacher conferences and open house. We realize, however, that each of our families is unique – with its 
own priorities, needs, talents, and time constraints -- and so we try to provide as many different kinds of opportunities for 
parental involvement as possible.  Please review the volunteer opportunities suggested below, and check any you are 
interested in -- or tell us what you would like to do. Then return the form to school. If the form is completed and 
returned to the school by September 1st, your child will receive 10 Dojo Points to be used at the Dojo Trading   
Post (used to be our ROAR cart with specials prizes)! 

 
 
Please fill out the information below so that we may contact you to help with the areas that you have marked.  
 
 
Name: ____________________________________________E-Mail: _________________________________  
 
Phone: _________________________ When can you be reached at this number? _______________________ 
 
Student Name:________________________________________Grade:___________Teacher______________ 
 
 
Yes, I am joining the PTO! ____________   
Please send in $3 in the envelope back to your child’s teacher to be an official member of our PTO (Parent Teacher 
Organization). 
 
Even if you are not an official member of our PTO please join us this year for our meetings!   
PTO meetings this year:    
 
September 4th – 5:00 
November 13th -5:00 
January 15th – 5:00 
March 12th – 5:00 
  
 
 
 
 
 

o Join the PTO!  (Please complete the bottom with your $3 or more!) 
o Volunteer to help in your child’s classroom. 
o Volunteer to be your child’s Room Mom or Room Dad (help organize parties, etc.) 
o Share a talent, interest, or hobby on Career Day (which will be in the Spring). 
o Be a guest reader in your child’s classroom. 
o PTO office such as President, Secretary or Events. 
o Assist with Teacher Appreciation lunches by sending in food or donations. 
o Assist with Picture Day (Individuals in fall and group in spring). 
o Assist with Monster Mash (Oct. 26th). 
o Assist with Inskip Showcase Night (in Feb.) 
o Assist or Lead a school club (Thursday Morning Clubs 7:30-8:00). 
o Help with Boxtops. 
o Volunteer with Field Day (May 9th for K-2nd or May 10th for 3rd-5th grades). 
 
Other_________________________________ 
 


